

CEO: Bev Matthews www.minervalearningtrust.co.uk enquiries@minervalearningtrust.co.uk

Telephone: 0114 283 8438

17th May 2024

## Subject: Exciting News - Merger with Cavendish Learning Trust Officially Confirmed

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are thrilled to announce that Minerva Learning Trust has successfully completed the final stage of approval for our merger with Cavendish Learning Trust. Starting from 1st September 2024, Cavendish Learning Trust will officially become part of Minerva Learning Trust, and we will continue to operate under the unified title of Minerva Learning Trust.

This merger represents a significant milestone for our schools and offers numerous benefits that will enrich the educational experience for our students. By combining our strengths and resources with Cavendish Learning Trust, we will be able to share expertise, enhance resource allocation, and strengthen the stability of our schools, all of which will contribute to the continued excellence of our educational programs.

We want to assure you that your child's day-to-day experience will not be disrupted. Our primary focus remains on providing a nurturing, supportive, and inspiring learning environment where each student can thrive and reach their full potential.

As we move forward with this exciting new chapter, we will keep you informed of any further developments and initiatives resulting from the merger. We are committed to ensuring a seamless transition and maintaining the high standards of education and support that you have come to expect from us.

We appreciate your continued support and confidence as we embark on this new journey together. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the merger, please do not hesitate to contact us directly.

Thank you for your ongoing partnership in your child's education.

Best regards,

**Bev Matthews** 

**CEO Minerva Learning Trust** 

